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- An update to the Flex Membership. Pacific will NOT be offering this just yet. 

.The Board feels like they need to wait and see how it works elsewhere 

first. 

 

- We will be appointing some new committees to further the work of the 

issues and opportunities committee. Hopefully, we can create new, more 

updated meet formats to accommodate more athletes within the zone. 

 

- Congratulations to all the Zone 1 South Athletes and Coaches who have 

been nominated for awards by Pacific Swimming and Fitter and 

Faster/ASCA. Special congratulation to Coach Liv Weaver for her top 10 

nomination for Coach of the Year. 

  

- The SAFE SPORT tab on the PacSwim.org website is operational and the 

Pacific Board is finalizing the hiring of an individual to take over the job. 

  

- My intent is to make the zone more accessible to ALL the teams. There will 

need to be some changes and I hope that I can count on many people to 

improve our zone and make it the model in Pacific Swimming. 


